Equipment Report

In January 2017, a proposal was made before the Wisconsin Waterways Commission for a financial aid grant for the purchase of an Aquatic Shore Conveyor.  We received approval from the WWC to receive 35% of the proposed cost to be applied for the acquisition of this new piece of harvesting equipment.  Unfortunately, the WWC decided to delay payment for all approved grants until August, 2017.  As a result of this action, the Whitewater-Rice Lakes Management District temporarily postponed the purchase of any new equipment until the 2018 harvesting season.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The 10 foot harvester received new paddle wheels and hydraulic drive motors in the off season and is now ready for operation.  All equipment is fully operational and is harvesting aquatic plants per the 2017 schedule.

Chuck Chamberlain, Team Leader








